
 

 
Pupil Acceptable Use Policy 

 
September 2020 

 
 
 
(Based on SMART Rules: ​www.childnet.com​) 
 

Safe 
● I ask an adult if I want to use the internet 
● I keep my information private on the internet 
● I am careful if I share photos online 
● I know that if I do not follow the school rules then: 

● My peg will be moved down; 
● Parents will be informed; 
● Temporary ban on the use of school devices; 
● Exclusion; 

Meeting 
● I tell an adult if I want to talk to people on the internet  
● If I meet someone online I talk to an adult  

 
Accepting 

● I don’t open messages from strangers 
● I check web links to make sure they are safe 

 
Reliable 

● I make good choices on the internet 
● I check the information I see online  

 
Tell 

● I use kind words on the internet 
● If someone is mean online then I don’t reply, I save the message and show an 

adult 
● If I see something online I don’t like, I will tell a teacher 

http://www.childnet.com/


This poster will be used to teach the children the importance of acceptable use and staying 
safe online.  It is taken from Childnet International.  This will be displayed around the school, 
on the school website and printed in Pupil Planners.  Staff will refer to this regularly with 
children.  

 

 
 
 

 

2 



Dear Pupil  

 
All pupils at our school use computer facilities, including internet access, as an essential part 
of learning in today’s modern British Society.  You will have the opportunity to access a wide 
range of technology resources. This includes access to: 

● Computers, laptops and other digital devices 
● The Internet, which may include search engines and educational sites  
● School learning platform/intranet 
● Email 
● Games consoles and other games-based technologies 
● Digital cameras, webcams and video cameras 

 
At South Borough Primary School we recognise the essential and important contribution that 
technology plays in promoting your learning and development, both at school and at home. 
However, we also recognise there are potential risks. The school will take all reasonable 
precautions to ensure that you are as safe as possible when using school equipment and will 
work together with you and your family to help you stay safe online.  
 
At South Borough Primary School we want to ensure that all members of our 
community are safe and responsible uses of technology. We will support you to: 

� Become empowered and responsible digital creators and users  
� Use our resources and technology safely, carefully and responsibly 
� Be kind online and help us to create a community that is respectful and caring, on and 

offline 
� Be safe and sensible online, and always know that you can talk to a trusted adult if 

you need help 
 
Should you have any worries about online safety then you can speak with any adult within 
the school.  You can also access support via websites such as ​www.thinkuknow.co.uk​ and 
www.childline.org.uk  
 
We request that you and your family read our school Acceptable Use Policy and return the 
attached slip.  We look forward to helping you become a positive and responsible digital 
citizen. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Olivier 
Executive Headteacher 
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http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.childline.org.uk/

